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Rep. Jenna Jacobson Comments on the Restore Roe Act

MADISON - On Tuesday, March 21st, Assembly Member Representative Jacobson (D-Oregon)
released the following remarks regarding the Restore Roe Act:

“Wisconsin Democrats have been working to restore the reproductive rights granted in Roe v.
Wade since it was overturned by the U.S Supreme Court in 2022. I am proud to support the
Restore Roe Act this session.”

“Every single Wisconsinite should have the freedom to make healthcare decisions without
political interference. I am thankful that Governor Tony Evers understands the overwhelming
support for restoring our rights.”
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